City Council Regular Meeting - May 27, 2020
- Public Comments

(ltems Not Listed on the Agenda)

Email Correspondence (1)*
Carol Webb

*The attached email(s) were received after the printing and distribution of the regular Agenda Packet,
distributed to the City Council and posted to the City’s website.




From: cawdlaw <cawdlaw@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Saturday, May 23, 2020 8:16 AM
To: Comments
Subject: Coronavirus
Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Allow sender | Block sender

[ live in Morrison Ranch Estates in Agoura Hills and hardly anyone in my surrounding area, including up and
down Kanan Road, is wearing a face covering, regardless of age. I thought that the current order was social
distancing AND face coverings if you are out of your home. I know people are wearing face coverings in the
grocery stores, or other open establishments, but most people are NOT wearing a face covering when they are
out and about in the neighborhood, whether walking a dog, jogging, riding a bicycle or just going for a

stroll. WHAT IS THE REQUIREMENT IN AGOURA HILLS? If face coverings are required, why isn't it
being enforced?

Thank you.

Carol Webb

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone



